
Grundy County Auditor 
 
HELP WANTED: The Grundy County Board of Supervisors is accepting letters from 
interested persons for the position of County Auditor. Please detail your qualifications 
in your letter and attach your resume. For the list of the general duties of County Auditor 
as described in the Code of Iowa, email Rhonda Deters at 
rhonda.deters@grundycountyiowa.gov and put “County Auditor” in the subject line, or 
pick up a copy of the list at the Board of Supervisors’ Office at the Grundy County 
Courthouse. For questions about this ad, please contact Heidi Nederhoff at 641-640-
0155. Application deadline is November 17, 2023. Grundy County is an Equal 
Opportunity Employer. 
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